
Dear Mike, 
Board of Directors, 
the Ghidorzi family, all contributors 
and all the tremendous volunteers!!! 
  
From the bottom of my heart I want to thank you for giving me the privilege of being on 
the September 5, 2022 Never Forgotten Honor Flight. 
  
Everything was so organized, everyone was so thoughtful and caring to me, my 
guardian (my son), my wife and my family. 
  
The trip was memorable – it made me finally feel like a Veteran! 
  
The welcome home by all the veterans, each one shaking my hand, the police escort, 
the motorcycle motorcade all heartwarming. 
  
I was lucky to be one of four soldiers to live in my squadron.  All four of us were carried 
out.  I spent 9 months at Fitzsimmons Army Hospital in Denver, Colorado.  I still have 
metal 
in my neck and back, lost my right arm, and had mortar go through both of my legs from 
my knees to my ankles.  I was lucky to have made it. 
And I would serve my country again if they would take me. 
  
The appreciation and warmth shown to me by all your board members and volunteers 
will never be forgotten and I will cherish forever. 
  
Do you have a news release I can have published in our local paper regarding the 
September 5, 2022 Never Forgotten Honor Flight? 
THANKS. 
  
With gratitude, 
  
Jerry Erdmann and family 

 


